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Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

INSURANCE COMMISSION 
1071 United Nations Avenue 

Manila 

ADVISORY 
(23 September 2019) 

As instructed by the Office of the Commissioner, please be advised 
that Office operations of Insurance Commission Davao District Office 
is SUSPENDED effective 2:00 P.M. today, 23 September 2019, in 
support of the 27th National Family Week Celebration, per Civil 
Service Commission Announcement No. 53, s. 2019. 

Normal Office operations will resume on 24 September 2019 
(Tuesday). 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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